
The Christmas Store and Give-Away is approaching soon! 

This is an exciting event that the students love! To make 

this event possible, we need support from our families. 

How the Give-Away Works: 

Every student in the school will 

receive a free sheet of 20 tickets as 

a gift from PTO. 

For a $2.00 donation, students can 

receive a holiday treat and an 

additional 20 tickets.  

Your child will use the tickets for a 

chance to win a basket of donated 

items! 

How you can help: 

We need donations for the Give-

Away. This can be anything new! 

We accept single items or a 

ready-to-go basket. A few 

suggestions from last year 

include: sports themed items, 

L.O.L’s, coloring/crafts, board

games, movie baskets, gift cards 

(Xbox, iTunes, Walmart, etc.), 

Lego’s, or anything else you think 

would be a nice prize.  

Give-Away donations may be drop off at the school office or 

contact Tiffany at 594-6855 to make other arrangements. 
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